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GENERAL BUSINESS

Grahame Petchey reporived that he went as a representative of

Zen Center at a general meeting of Buddhist groups held by

Dr. Douglas Burns' Neo Darma group. Grahame reported that they
have some idea about incorporating all Buddhist groups, and that
since he felt they are mainly concerned with a lecture program,
he explained th:t our main concern was the practice of Zazen

and tht he thought there was not much point in kolding joint
lectures but that he agreed to post their notice on our bulletin-

board anytime and invited them to join us for Zazen, anytime.

Reverend Suzuki requested that we do not accept new membersnip in

Zen Center while he is in Japan. Associate membership will

remain open and anyone may join us in sitting. Réverend Suauki
also requested that any newcomers Lo the temple be directed to
either, Betty Warren, Bill Kwonyg, Gr hame Petchey, or Richard Baker

for instruction.

In Reverend Suzuki's Absence, the sunday Iectures and service at
11:00 a.m. will be given by Dr. Wako Kato, There will be no
wednesday evening lectures. Instead, we will hold regular zazen on
wednesday from 5:30 p.m. No priest will come to replace

Reverend Suzuki for the theee months he will hbe away.




